

Information Management Team ICT
6-15 Florfield Road
London
E8 1DT

Ms M Valent request-428940-59b07332@whatdotheyknow.com

InformationManagement@Hackney.gov.uk

FOI17-0905-15238

2<sup>nd</sup> October 2017

Dear Ms Valent,

## Re: Your Information Request.

Thank you for your email of 4 September 2017. I have reproduced your request verbatim in bold, with my responses beneath each section.

New foster carer households approved 2016-17 Please can you advise on the number of new foster carer households that were approved during the period April 2016 to March 2017

In 2016/17, 18 new mainstream in-house foster carer households were recruited.

Please note the information is still covered by copyright legislation. You are not authorised to re-use this information for commercial or research purposes as defined by the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005. If you do wish to re-use this information please contact the Information Management Team, 1<sup>st</sup> floor, 6-15 Florfield Road, London E8 1DT.

If you are dissatisfied with this response and wish to appeal, please write to the Information Management Team, Appeals, 1<sup>st</sup> floor, 6-15 Florfield Road, London E8 1DT and your complaint will be dealt with through our Internal Review procedure.

If you are still not satisfied following the Internal Review, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner. He can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Telephone: 01625 545 700

www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

Nune Courses.

Anne Canning

Group Director, Children, Adults and Community Health

London Borough of Hackney